

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

BOARD APPROVED

JUNE 14, 2019

JANICE INDRUTZ

CORPORATE SECRETARY

BT 6/14/19

To: Board of Trustees

From: Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., President 72.

Re: Request to Name Dudley Hall

Date: June 3, 2019

I am pleased to support the attached request from Amy Noah to approve the naming of *Dudley Hall*. This request is an appropriate recognition of Bill and Marty Dudley's continued support of the College of Engineering and Purdue Polytechnic Institute.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cc: Steven Schultz



TO	2

Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

Bill Sullivan, Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer

FROM:

Amy Noah, Vice President for Development

DATE:

May 15, 2019

RE:

Request approval to name Dudley Hall

The attached memo, from Mung Chiang, details a request to name Dudley Hall.

Dudley Hall is an approximately 145,000 square foot new facility currently known as the Engineering and Polytechnic Gateway, Building 1 project. It is the first of a two-phase project to demolish the current Nuclear Engineering and Michael Gold Laboratories. This facility will house experimental project-based instructional laboratories, design studios for senior design and capstone projects, collaborative spaces supporting active learning, and shared interdisciplinary instructional space. Construction is planned to begin in 2020 with an estimated completion in 2022-23. This request honors the generosity of Bill and Marty Dudley's \$11M gift to support the Gateway, Building 1 project.

As a member of the Purdue Naming Committee, I recommend we move this naming opportunity forward to the president for Board approval. I respectfully request your endorsement to name *Dudley Hall*, as this naming is an appropriate recognition of Bill and Marty Dudley's continued support of the College of Engineering and Purdue Polytechnic Institute.

PURDUE NAMING COMMITTEE APPROVAL:

amus Moah	5-16-19
Amy Noah	Date
Vice President for Development	
gay cly	5/28/19
Jal/Akridge	Date
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic	Affairs and Diversity
William & Sullivan	5/10/19
William E. Sullivan	Date
Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer	





College of Engineering

TO:

Amy Noah

Vice President for Development

APPROVAL OF REQUEST / DATE

FROM:

Mung Chiang

John A. Edwardson Dean of the College of Engineering, Roscoe H. George Professor of Electrical and Computer Engineering

Gary R. Bertoloni

Polytechnic Institute Dean and Distinguished Professor of Computer Graphics Technology and Computer

Information Technology

APPROVAL OF REQUEST / DATE

The College of Engineering and the Polytechnic Institute would like to formally request approval to name **Dudley Hall**. This building will serve both Engineering and Polytechnic with experiential project-based instructional laboratories, design studios for senior design and capstone projects, collaborative spaces supporting active learning, and shared interdisciplinary instructional space in the place of facilities that are no longer able to serve the University's growing Engineering and Polytechnic needs.

This request honors the generosity of William N. (BSCE '74, HDR '15) and Martha (IUPUI AAS Architectural Drafting '79, PNW Hammond Building Construction Tech '81) Dudley. Through the Dudley Foundation the Dudleys have been incredibly supportive of Purdue University over the years and have shown tremendous support of engineering programs – including the Green Roof Construction in Hampton Hall and student scholarship support.

Naming this newly constructed building is an appropriate recognition of Bill and Marty's generosity and support of the College of Engineering and the Polytechnic Institute, and we request your approval for the naming of Dudley Hall. We greatly value our relationship with Bill and Marty, and look forward to their continued support.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.